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ALFRED, NY – Mark Zupan, Alfred University president, was a guest on several radio programs recently, in which he
discussed the University’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic and plans to reopen the campus for the fall semester.

Zupan was a guest on Rochester radio station WHAM’s Thursday, May 28, broadcast of the Bob Lonsberry Show. He
also appeared on Hornell radio station WLEA’s “Newsmaker” feature on Wednesday, May 27. Zupan previously took
part in a discussion on Rochester radio station WXXI’s “Connections” with Evan Dawson. The program focused on a
New York Times op-ed on the need for college campuses to reopen in the fall.

https://www.iheart.com/podcast/the-bob-lonsberry-show-on-wham-20922208/episode/alfred-university-president-mark-zupan-improvising-63118595/
https://youtu.be/__16K5vttYI
https://tunein.com/podcasts/Politics/Connections-with-Evan-Dawson-p1653/?topicId=143158015

